
MAUREEN BRODY HARWITZ
ATTORNEY AT LAW

2390 BAYVIEW LANE

NORTH MIAMI, FLORIDA 33181

TELEPHONE (305) 891-31 2 1
TELECOPIER (305) 891-2658

March 9, 1995

Darcee Siegel, Esq.
Office of City Attorney
North Miami Beach City Hall
17011 NE 19th Ave
North Miami Beach, Fl 33160

RE: Historic Arch Creek Road (Military Trail)

Dear Ms. Siegel:

I met with members of the Arch Creek Trust on Monday, March 6, 1995 to discuss the
above-referenced matter. The Trust's concerns, as we have discussed, are the preservation of an
historic public road and its maintenance-- both as access to the park for school busses as well as
for historic interpretation. It is my understanding that the current status of the agreement is that:

1. A 15 foot wide public ROW would be maintained by the City of North Miami Beach;

2. Signage would be installed denoting the Historic significance of the Military Trail, in
cooperation with the Historic preservation Board staff, and that the "Military Trail" is the
Biscayne Blvd entrance to the Arch Creek Park; (a State of Florida Archaeologic Site);

3. The 15 foot wide ROW will be designated as one way south, with the exception that
school busses will use it as both ingress and egress, after turning around within the Arch Creek
Park before exiting on it.

With regard to these issues the Arch Creek Trust supports the proposal, in concept,
subject to a final Board vote after a review of any proposed City of North Miami Beach
Resolution to modify the existing ROW( Old Dixie Highway) to conform to the "proposed
modification of the Plans."

As we discussed, this eliminates the need to obtain an easement through the Golf shop
property for use by school busses as an exit.

The Appeal from the designation of the Historic Preservation Board is scheduled for April
4, 1995. Mr. Rosenthal has advised me that he is seeking a continuance. Please contact me, if
there are any matters which need to be discussed.
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Very truly yours,

Maureen Brody Harwitz

MBH/jw

c.c. Ms. Carol Helene, President, Arch Creek Trust, inc.
Mr. Alan Rosenthal, Esq.
Mr. Tom Logue, Esq.
Mr. Marty Washington, Dade County Parks Dept.


